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04/08/2022  18:06:312022/2145/P COMMNT Francoise Findlay, 

member of 

BCAAC  

committee

I knew St. John's Studio as a child in the early 50's.   At that time it still had the appearance of a coach house, 

annex to St. John's Lodge with the addition of a glazed top floor that attached it to the main house.   There 

was also the addition of a glaze-roofed "studio" at the rear for a sculptor who had lived there previously.  Apart 

from these additions it was still a simple looking brick house set back and lower than the streetscape.

The alterations in the 90's were unsympathetic and it will be good to see them go.

The radical re think and design proposed in this application is welcome and the contrast will hopefully not 

detract from the St John's Lodge or No. 3 Harley Road.
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